
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Healthcare Provider's Name], we are committed to 

ensuring your safety and well-being, especially when it comes to preventing falls. 

Falls can have serious consequences, but many can be prevented through proactive measures. 

We have developed several initiatives aimed at engaging you in your own fall prevention plan. 

Here are some ways you can participate: 

• Home Safety Assessment: Request a visit from our team to evaluate your living space 

and recommend modifications. 

• Balance Exercises: Join our weekly classes designed to improve strength and balance. 

• Medication Review: Schedule an appointment to review your medications and their 

effects on balance. 

• Fall Prevention Education: Attend our informative sessions to learn more about risks 

and safety strategies. 

Your involvement is vital to creating a safer environment for yourself. We encourage you to 

reach out to us and take advantage of the resources available. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our healthcare community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


